| have tried to register online, but was unable to and am therefore sending my comments via my
work email. Please note these are not the views of Essex County Council.

| am responding on behalf of the Drakefell Road Action Group our comments are as follows:

Healthy Streets — The Drakefell Road Action Group strongly supports Healthy Streets in relation to
T2 B1, this should be amended to consider the views of local community groups who should be
involved in co-designing healthy street, where there is a desire to do so. Residents should be
involved in scheme prioritisation.

Also, borough should have to develop an assessment of their existing streets to determine that
they meet the criteria prior.

The Bakerloo Line Extension is strongly supported as a way of achieving a modal shift to
sustainable transport.

Julian Sanchez
On behalf of the Drakefell Road Action Group
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